
 

 

 

TO ALL CONCERNED: 

 

In view of the “New Normal” brought about by COVID 19 Pandemic, starting June 11, 2020, the 

Human Resource Division will strictly implement the following: 

1.  “No walk in Employment Application” 

2. “No walk in Clients” policies 

3. “No confirmed scheduled, No transaction” 

4. “No Face Mask, No Entry”  

To avail of our services,  you may send your application letter and copy of your credentials through 

this email address at lai.villaflores@ntrc.gov.ph or leeann.batang@ntrc.gov.ph or you may submit 

your application and credentials (put in a plastic envelope) at NTRC drop box located at the 3F 

Palacio Del Gobernador Condominium, Intramuros, Manila. 
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